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Delta High-Experiential Days 

Delta is a school that embraces hands-on learning. We implement this in multiple ways, but 
one example is our experiential days. This semester, for three days scattered through 

September, October, and December, students do not attend their regularly scheduled classes; 
instead, they attend their experiential class all day long. Experiential classes are a time for 

exploration and learning outside the boundaries of the traditional classroom and the 
constraints of time. Here are a few things they did! 

 
Jess took students on a hike to Musser Gap to learn 

about the evolutionary history of our local 
ecosystem in partnership with 

ClearWater Conservancy. 
 

As well as Tussey Pond fishing trip in partnership 
with Spring Creek Trout Unlimited and PA Fish and 

Boat Commission. 

Experiential Law taught by Lynda went to the Centre 
County Courthouse in Bellefonte to meet with District 

Attorney Bernie Cantorna and Assistant District Attorney 
Crystal Hunt.  Students took various courtroom roles in a 

mock (very mock) trial. In the afternoon, the class explored 
evidence of a crime and participated in a  

plea-bargaining simulation. 



 

 

 
 

PTSO Update 
   

     

11/6 –PTSO Meeting 7-8pm 
*Superintedent Bob O’Donnell 
will be asking for feedback 
regarding the Delta Program 
Application proccess.  
 
Upcoming Fundraisers 
• The Field 11/25 

 

 Box Tops   
The company is starting to 
transition to an electronic 
accounting system where 
you use an app to scan receipts.   
There are still plenty of physical Box 
Tops to clip and send in to school!  

More Info at… 
https://www.boxtops4education.com/
How%20To%20Earn 
  

 

 
  

  
Mark Your Calendar 

October  
29, 30 

 

Student Health Screenings 
Contact Cynthia if you have any 
questions! 
Cynthia - cjp26@scasd.org  

November 
15 

Delta Middle Dance 
6-8pm @ Delta 
80’s Theme!!  

November 
1 

No School 
Both Delta Middle and  
Delta High 
------------------------------- 
Delta High Haunted House 
6-9pm @ Delta 
 

Thanksgiving 
Break 

November 27-December 2 
Enjoy your break!! 

November 
4 

Start of Marking Period 2   

November 
14 

 

Picture Retake Day 
*Emails will be sent with 
more information  

  

LEAH’S CLUMP à  
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Super Smash Bro’s 
Tournament Fundraiser   

The Tournament was held for 
students in both Delta Middle 

and Delta High on 10/17. 

Evan Marcinkevage (Delta High, 10th grade)  
 
Smash Bros. is a game that I enjoyed from a young age. I started to get into the 
competitive scene, and it taught me a lot about how to think critically and logically. 
The game also has an amazing community, and I was able to find close friends and 
make even more friends through the game. It is a game that most people can play and 
enjoy, so I thought that hosting a tournament would be a great way to benefit the 
community in two ways… 
 

• To help get the school some money 
• To bring everyone together and have a good time! 

 
I organized and ran the tournament the whole way through. We had prizes and 2 
brackets. My friends graciously brought in consoles and monitors as well as food! We 
had about 28 people there, and everyone had an amazing time! Collectively, we raised 
about $230 for the school! 

 

Students!! 
What are some  
creative ways you  
can raise money  
for your school? 
 


